
Legal Notice

PUBLIC HEARING 
The Harvard Conservation Com-
mission will hold a public hearing 
under the Massachusetts General 
Laws Chapter 131, Section 40, 
The Wetland Protection Act, and 
Code of the Town of Harvard, 
Chapter 119, Harvard Wetland By-
law, on Thursday, May 17, 2018, 
at 7:15 p.m. in the Town Hall at 
13 Ayer Road on a Request for 
Determination of Applicability filed 
on behalf of Wendy Eldredge for 
the replacement of stairs, walkway, 
lamppost and mailbox post, as well 
as repairs to a stone wall within the 
100’ buffer zone of a pond at 12 
Mill Road, Harvard.
A copy of the Request can be 
reviewed at the Land Use Office 
during normal business hours. Any 
person interested and wishing to 
be heard should appear at the time 
and place designated.

Paul Willard, Chairman
Harvard Conservation Commission
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